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As your 2022-2023 Director Elect, I am committed to supporting our Region Director, IEEE MGA, IEEE-

USA and IEEE to make Region 3 great.  In my new role, I will be attending IEEE‐USA Board, IEEE Board, 

and MGA Board meetings scheduled throughout the year. 

In my role as Director Elect, I will be serving on: 

 Conferences Committee 

 Finance Committee 

 Strategic Operations and Support Committee 

Additionally, as part of Region 3 Strategic Plan and goals for 2022, I will also serve as a mentor to the 

Area Chairs.  With the new year, Region 3’s restructuring of the Areas went into effect and I am excited 

to work with the newly appointed Area Chairs to work with Sections and better serve our members.  

We have already had an initial WebEx meeting and we anticipate meeting every other month to help 

shape and work on ways to make the Area Chairs and Sections successful.  Additionally, I will be 

working with Region 3 SAC to look into ways to revitalize our Student Chapters.  As we are moving past 

the COVID lockdowns and hosting the first face-2-face SoutheastCon since 2019, I look forward to 

meeting new and familiar faces in Mobile, AL April 1 - April 3, 2022 and I encourage all Area Chairs, 

Section Chairs, and Section delegates to plan on participating. 


